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Pacific Surfliner Peak Period Service to Ventura and Santa Barbara Counties

The Los Angeles - San Diego - San Luis Obispo Rail Corridor Agency has worked with the California
State Transportation Agency in coordination with the Santa Barbara County Association of
Governments to evaluate alternatives and develop an operating plan to provide peak-period service
between Los Angeles and Santa Barbara County. An implementation plan has been developed and is
presented for Board of Directors’ consideration.

A. Direct staff to continue efforts to implement peak-period service between Los Angeles and
Santa Barbara County.

B. Direct staff to initiate negotiations with the Santa Barbara County Association of Governments
for cost sharing and marketing related to the peak-period service between Los Angeles and
Santa Barbara County.
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